From: Bert Loomis [mailto:bertl@cablespeed.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 7:17 AM

To: Brown, Sally (UTC)

Subject: Port Ludlow --- OWSI / UTC / PLVC July 14th Meeting Notes
Importance: High

Gentlemen,

We have reviewed the notes that you (WUTC) took at the July 14th meeting in
Port Ludlow. There appears to be some confusion as to what was said or
meant. | apologize for not providing you with a hard copy of my notes at the
time. | have attached the notes of my remarks with some points of
clarification. | hope that these will help with your deliberations as to the
validity of the Olympic Water and Sewer Inc. surcharge request.

If I can be of any further assistance or you have questions about the notes
please call or e-mail me.

Respectfully,

G. David Armitage
360-437-0347 <tel:360-437-0347>

------ End of Forwarded Message



